

## KANE DRIVE CULVERT PROJECT AND ROAD CLOSURE

April 4, 2018

Dear Business Owner,

The permanent replacement of the Kelly Creek culverts under Kane Drive is scheduled for summer 2018. Kane Drive will be closed for approximately seven weeks in August and September. If you would like to receive updates on the project as they become available, please sign up on our website:

## GreshamOregon.gov/Kane-Drive

While local access will be allowed between Stark and 23<sup>rd</sup> and Division and 17<sup>th</sup>, we understand that this may still have an impact on your business. Signage will be strategically placed in the area to highlight that businesses remain open during construction. In addition, the City of Gresham will utilize social media and other communication outlets to emphasize that businesses are remaining open.

We would be happy to meet with you to further discuss opportunities where the City may be able to minimize impacts to your business during construction. Please contact Alex Logue at 503-618-2872 or alex.logue@greshamoregon.gov to schedule a meeting.

We will continue to keep you updated on the project timeline and details as more information becomes available.

If you have any questions about the project or the potential impact on your business, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are working hard to make sure this project goes as smoothly as possible for all involved and do appreciate your understanding.

Kind regards,

Alex Logue

**Small Business Coordinator** 

503-618-2872

Tam Driscoll

Community Outreach Specialist 503-618-2623